
Loss of Recognition Notice (Failure to Meet All of the DPRP Standards)

Subject line: Notice of Loss of DPRP Recognition for Organization Name (OrgCode) 

Email body: 

Dear [Contact First Name Last Name], 

As you know, based on the evaluation report sent on mm/dd/yyyy, our analysis of your organization’s 

24-month data showed that your organization had not met the minimum requirements for DPRP 

recognition found in the Diabetes Prevention Recognition Program Standards and Operating Procedures 

(DPRP Standards).  Per the DPRP Standards, your organization was given an additional 12 months to 

meet the recognition requirements.  We recently received and analyzed your 36 month data.  

Unfortunately, as shown in the attached 36-month evaluation report sent on mm/dd/yyyy, your 

organization did not meet the minimum requirements for recognition.  

Regrettably, because your organization did not meet the minimum requirements for recognition after 36

months, your organization has lost DPRP recognition.  Consequently, your organization will be removed 

from DPRP Registry of Recognized Organizations.  

There is a mandatory 12 month waiting period before your organization may reapply to the DPRP.  If, 

after that time, your organization wishes to reapply, we would welcome the application and renewed 

participation in the program.  We hope and we urge that organizations wishing to reapply view the 

waiting period as an opportunity to review the DPRP Standards and recognition requirements and 

reassess organizational capacity for program delivery and recognition.

Please direct any questions or comments to DPRPask@cdc.gov.  The subject line of your email must 

include your organization name and your assigned DPRP organization code. 

Thank you for your commitment to helping people with prediabetes strive to prevent type 2 diabetes. 

The CDC DPRP Team


